
Davison Township Elec�on Updates 

Michael T. Leffler, Davison Township Clerk 

 

The next elec�on for Davison Township voters is the Presiden�al Primary scheduled for 

February 27, 2024.  For the first �me voters in Davison Township will have the op�on of 9 days 

of early in-person vo�ng prior to the elec�on.  With approval of the township board of trustees 

consolidated early vo�ng will take place at the Davison Township Hall at 1280 N. Irish Road at 

the following dates and �mes: 

Saturday, February 17 from 10am-6pm 

Sunday, February 18 from 10am-6pm 

Monday, February 19 from 8am-4pm 

Tuesday, February 20 from 8am-4pm 

Wednesday, February 21 from 8am-4pm 

Thursday, February 22 from 8am-4pm 

Friday, February 23 from 8am-4pm 

Saturday, February 24 from 10am-6pm 

Sunday, February 25 from 10am-6pm 

Any registered voter from any of Davison Township’s nine precincts can in-person vote at the 

early vo�ng site.  Absentee voters will receive their ballot in the mail prior to the elec�on and 

can return them via mail or put them in the Davison Township drop-box in front of the Township 

building on Irish Road.  The box is monitored by a high-defini�on camera with recording in the 

township police sta�on.  Any voter who would like to get on the Permanent Absentee Voter List 

can stop the Clerk’s office during normal business hours to make that request. 

Davison Township is also solici�ng people to work as poll workers.  With the addi�onal vo�ng 

opportuni�es during elec�ons the need for poll workers is moun�ng.  Poll workers will be paid 

to a8end a 3-hour Genesee County Clerk cer�fied class in order to be a qualified poll worker.  To 

balance out precincts with workers from both major poli�cal par�es, there is a special need for 

registered Democrats to become poll workers in Davison Township.  Furthermore, poll workers 

are paid to work elec�on days.  Contact Brenda Tong in the Clerk’s office to start the process.  

This is a great way to get involved in the poli�cal process and help to ensure elec�ons in 

Michigan are fair, open, and the results are accurate. 

Contact the Clerk’s office if you have any elec�on ques�ons. 


